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Provide Support and Guidance through IA function  
Two organisations collaborate to improve governance standards of listed companies 
 
The Institute of Internal Auditors Singapore and Singapore Exchange Regulatory Corporation (SGX 
RegCo) have cooperated to improve the governance standards of listed companies. Through the 
internal audit functions, governance standards can be improved. Support and guidance can be 
provided, ensuring that guidelines are adopted in accordance with SGX Regco’s requirements. 
Additionally, the Institute also participated in the SGX RegCo’s committee consultation on 
sustainability reporting.   
 
The above was announced by Minister of Sustainability and Environment Grace Fu at The Institute of 
Internal Auditors Singapore’s conference yesterday. The conference was attended at MBS and was 
attended by 160 participants.  
 
Grace Fu pointed out that shareholders are requesting for a more comprehensive set of measurement 
standards. Other than financial metrics, ESG should also be included.  IA function should follow this 
trend and develop.  
 
As sustainability reporting becomes increasingly important, these efforts will help to develop 
capabilities in our process of developing a green economy.  
 
She urged businesses to future-proof themselves for a carbon and resource-constrained world. The 
ability to operate and produce sustainably will be a key attribute of successful enterprises. 
“Consumers and corporate buyers increasingly place value on sustainable goods and services. 
Companies must embrace Environmental, Social, and Governance (ESG) imperatives in their business 
practices or run the risk of falling short of stakeholders' expectations.” 
 
Internal Auditors can aid enterprises in addressing climate change 
 
At an individual level, internal auditors also have a role to play in helping organisations address climate 
change. With the responsibility to anticipate risks, advise senior leaders and provide assurance, 
internal auditors can help to further an organisation’s ESG goals. For example, they can evaluate 
whether data information on climate risk are reliable for disclosure in sustainability reporting. To play 
this role well, new skillsets on sustainability measurement, reporting and verification are needed. 
Professional training and continuing education are required for the profession to keep abreast with 
the need. 
 
On another note, President of IIA Singapore, Koh Chin Beng mentioned, internal auditors should take 
initiative in providing advice and value adding suggestions to management, regularly report latest 
trends and developments, support management in achieving their strategic goals, ensuring that long 
term success is achieved.  
 
“An internal audit function that is adequately resourced will be able to support those that are charged 
with governance, provide objective assurance and advice pertaining to ESG.” 
 
The Institute of Internal Auditors (Global) recently launch a whitepaper on the role of internal auditors 
in ESG reporting. In the whitepaper, it was mentioned that “As ESG becomes more prevalent, it should 
be treated with the same care as financial reporting.” Global will issue more guidance in this field.  
 


